
Fall Annual Meeting 

of the 

Prairie North District 
 

Saturday, September 21, 2024 
at 9:30 a.m. 

Shannon Bethel United Methodist Church 
 
This year our speaker will be Jami Ditto, the Outpatient Supervisor at Rosecrance 
Stephenson County services.  Rosecrance is an integrated network of behavioral health 
services with a community of 1400 compassionate professionals caring for and 
supporting more than 50,000 people each year at 60 locations in Illinois, Wisconsin and 
Iowa.  We will accept donations for Rosecrance to help with their mission.  
 
Shannon Bethel United Methodist Church is graciously hosting this event.  They are 
located at 217 S. Hickory St., in Shannon. 
 
The fee for this event is $12.00, which includes lunch.  We will also be taking an offering 
for our District Pledge to Mission. 
 
We look forward to seeing all of you on September 21st. 
 
Also, mark your calendars for the Northern Illinois Conference Annual Celebration on 
October 28th. 
  


